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UNDER THE SPONSORSHIP OF

REPRESENTATIVE RICK PERALES
HOUSE DISTRICT 73

On behalf of the members of the House of Representatives of the 132nd General Assembly of Ohio, we are pleased to salute the
OHIO AVIATION ASSOCIATION

on its commemoration of General Aviation Appreciation Month, December 2018.

This observance is a fitting time to pay tribute to the Ohio Aviation Association, for this fine organization has advocated for the one
hundred fifty public-use general aviation airports in Ohio as well as promoted the economic benefits of the aviation industry. Since its
establishment, the association has engaged in an array of worthwhile activities and projects that have met a number of needs, and this
agency’s impressive contributions readily explain why it is so widely held in high esteem.

The Ohio Aviation Association has enhanced the quality of life within the State of Ohio through its numerous programs and
initiatives, and its generous contributions have earned it the gratitude and respect of the many citizens it has so capably served. We
are certain that as this worthy endeavor maintains its dedication to service, it will continue in the tradition of excellence that has been
the hallmark of the group since its establishment.

Thus, with hearty applause, we commend the Ohio Aviation Association during General Aviation Appreciation Month and recognize
its members as some of Ohio’s finest citizens.

Representative Rick Perales
House District 73
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